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What We’re Up To

Hiking

Sharing Music

Jenga!

The SEOD family would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas! 

Christmas is a time for family and we are grateful to spend this special 
time together within our warm home in Pokhara. This year has certainly 
been a very interesting one and we couldn’t have done it without the 
support of you all. Thank You.   

We wish you all and your families a blessed New Year!

Merry Christmas!



2

THANK YOU Bèllè Lyìpá 

Aren’t we lucky! Pokhara’s newest and best bakery has 
opened in Lakeside, Bèllè Lyìpá, and they regularly give 
us delicious croissants and cruffins. 

Our favorite is the twice baked chocolate croissant. If you 
would like to visit please go to 14th Street, Lakeside 
Pokhara or follow them on instagram at @bellelyipa

With the easing of lockdown restrictions we’ve been able to get out into the hills. One of our 
favorite places is Astam village where we went camping overnight.

CAMPING & HIKING IN THE MOUNTAINS

The results are in! We all passed with flying colors 
in our term exams. Online classes are continuing 
and in-person classes are starting from this week 
at our school.

EXAMS, EXAMS, EXAMS!
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If you would like a make difference to the children at SEOD please donate to:  
Student Education Organization Development | Acct. # 01 - 2371774 - 01  

Standard Chartered Bank | New Road, Pokhara, Nepal | Swift Code: SCBLNPKA 

Contact us at: SEOD, Pokhara 7, Kaski, Nepal | PO Box: 527  
T. +977 - 61 - 464674 | E. seodnepal@gmail.com 

Organization Reg. No. 2800 | Social Welfare Council Reg. No. 36986

SEOD Children’s Home is home to 13 wonderful children who are either 
orphaned, abandoned or rescued from abusive family members. Our 
aim is to not only provide these children with a place to grow up, but to 
create a real home; a place which gives them the safety, warmth and 
love of a family and helps them recover from their often traumatic 
experiences. With the help of our dedicated team and house mother, 
Uma, we take care of each child’s individual needs and interests. Our 
ultimate goal is to provide a strong platform so our kids can safely and 
happily reintegrate with society and succeed in their life. 

We rely on your kind contributions to keep our home going. Thank you

More Birthdays, More Fun!

SAGAR 
Hi, my name’s Sagar and my life has been an emotional roller 
coaster. I lost my mother to heart disease when I was seven 
and afterwards my father became unstable and disappeared. 
My grandparents tried their best to raise me but because 
they’re poor, they had difficulty feeding and educating me so 
they asked for help and I joined SEOD Children’s Home.


I spent 13 years at SEOD. After I completed my education I 
started to help the SEOD accounting staff. I completed a 
bachelor’s degree in hotel management in 2019 and I’m 
currently working at the Intercontinental Fujairah Resort doing 
a management internship.


I would like to thank SEOD, the support staff, volunteers, 
sponsors and all those directly and indirectly involved with 
this beautiful organization who support so many children and 
give them a a bright future- I’m one of them.

What is SEOD
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